
Greetings!! 
 

 

As you may recall, our newly elected General Presbyter, John Molina-Moore 
committed to visiting with you in your worship settings! He hit the ground running! 
We are sharing these visits with you by way of our social media platforms. LOOK 
FOR “INSIDE…with the GP” 

 

You can view all John’s visits on Facebook and our YouTube Channel. The best way 
to make sure you don’t miss a visit is to like us on Facebook and/or subscribe to our 
YouTube channel. Both can be found using “National Capital Presbytery and Friends.” 

 

Don’t like social media, ok! You can also access the visits from the homepage of www.thepresbytery.org. Hover over 
“About Us” click on “INSIDE…with the GP” 

 

We are sharing on Monday mornings with a RECAP on Thursday’s! This is an opportunity 
to get an INSIDE view of what our congregations are passionate about and how they are 
ministering in their communities. You don’t want to miss the RECAP, it offers a deeper 
dive into the lives of our congregations! 
 

 

 
 

We are excited about this new undertaking and hope you will be too! If you haven’t gotten on the GP’s list for visits you 
may do so by contacting Colette Ramm, cramm@thepresbytery.org . The calendar is full until January 2020, as our GP 
will be on paternity leave beginning sometime in September, as he and his wife Amy and big brother Arthur welcome 
baby Molina-Moore! 
 

Mark your calendars now for the Installation Service of the Rev. John Molina-Moore, as General Presbyter of National 
Capital Presbytery on Sunday, October 27, 2019, 4:00 p.m., with a reception to follow, at National Presbyterian Church, 
4101 Nebraska Avenue, N.W., Washington, DC, 20016. Invitations will be sent at a later date. 

 
 
From the director of communication 
National Capital Presbytery – LaJuan Quander 
 

http://www.thepresbytery.org/
http://www.thepresbytery.org/
mailto:cramm@thepresbytery.org
mailto:cramm@thepresbytery.org

